
NEWSLETTER                                                                                         
Friday 10th December 2021 

Chapelford Village 
Primary School  

 

It’s been a very festive week for our children as we held the first of our Winter discos 

for our EYFS children and those in years 4, 5 and 6. It was a real joy to see them     

arrive all dressed up and bubbling with anticipation. This was followed by many gasps 

of amazement as they entered the hall which had been magically transformed into a 

winter wonderland. The fun continued with some fabulous dancing by the children 

with all of the teachers joining in. Time just flew by and all too soon, the disco had come to an 

end. All of the teachers commented on the children expressing how much fun they’d had and 

how they left that evening with massive smiles on their faces. It’s been a long time waiting for us 

to have a disco again and the children’s reactions reinforced to us how important these events 

are. If you haven’t already got a ticket for your child, the tickets for the year 1,2 and 3 discos on 

Monday are still available. 

Years 1 and 2 have also had a treat this week with a fabulous trip to the pantomime to see     

Cinderella. As you can imagine, they joined in with the songs and phrases with gusto as they 

quickly got the hang of repeating, “oh yes it is!” The children behaved brilliantly and were polite 

and well-mannered. 

Have a wonderful weekend 

Mrs Joanne Hewson                                                                                                                                                                     

Headteacher 

School menu for week beginning Monday 13th December is Week 3. 

Due to delivery issues the school menu will have slight changes please see below 

Monday 13th December will be Pizza 

Tuesday 14th December will be Meatballs 

Friday 17th December will be Christmas Dinner 

Tuesday 21st December will be Chip Day served with Chicken or Fish. 

(A vegetarian alternative will be available on these days) 

Bikes and scooters must NOT be ridden until outside of the school grounds!                                                                       

School Gym equipment is for pupils during the school day only. 

Please remember that dogs except for assistance dogs are  NOT permitted on school grounds  under any               

circumstances. Thank you . 

Polite Notice 



We have a small percentage of children who arrive late 

in the morning. We understand that circumstances            

occasionally arise and that problems occur, we are 

more than happy to support families at these times. 

Please call school on these occasions and we will assist 

in the best way we can.  

Please note that classroom doors will be opened at 

8:40am and close promptly at 8.50am after which 

time your child will need to be signed in at the school 

office.  

School finishes promptly for all Pupils at 3:15pm.                                                                                              

We would appreciate your support in this matter. 

10 to 9 is Chapelford Time 

Have a lovely weekend. 

1 Kaitlyn 12 Esmee 

2 Robin 13 Daisy 

3 Phoebe 14 Jacob 

4 Arthur 15 Bella 

5 Archie 16 Thomas 

6 Skye 17 Keira 

7 Max 18 Preston 

8 Sienna 19 Chloe 

9 Tayana 20 Keira 

10 Emily 21 Kyia 

11 Scott   

Reader of the Week 

Mon 13th - Fri 17th December - C16 Bikeabilty 

Mon 13th December - Y1 Winter Disco  

Mon 13th December - Y2 & Y3 Winter Disco  

Mon 13th - Wed 15th - Year 6 to Robinwood 

Thurs 16th December - EYFS Christmas Assembly 

Fri 17th December - School Christmas Lunch 

Tues 21st December - End of Term 

Mon 10th January 2022 - Back to School @ 8:50am 

Dates for the Diary 

1 Alfie 12 Adam 

2 Lilly 13 Alex 

3 Georgie 14 Lily 

4 Elisabeta 15 Leah 

5 Olivia 16 Charlotte 

6 Glenn 17 Joshua 

7 Archie 18 Mason Wo 

8 Zach 19 Ethan 

9 Lucas 20 Isabella 

10 Mia 21 Arthur 

11 Anoshkka   

Star Learner 

Well done to all that have received awards and certificates. Keep up the good work!! 

The organisers of Luminate, a spectacular, illuminated trail, are thrilled to be able to offer two new exciting         

locations here in the North West. Following their success in Margam Park and The Sandringham Estate in previous 

years it is wonderful to also be able to offer something closer to home for 2021 at Walton Gardens, Warrington  

and Victoria Park, Southport!  

Please scan the QR codes for more information. 

Southport                                                                                                           Warrington 

 

Christmas Jumpers 

Children are invited to wear their own festive jumper 
on the last day of term Tuesday 21st December 

We are currently recruiting for Midday           

Assistants to join our amazing team. Visit the 

vacancies page here for more information.  

https://chapelfordvillageprimary.co.uk/job-vacancies/midday-assistants



